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Present Cllrs, Blaydes ,Chair, Lyon,  Hovenden, Searle, Lyon &  Taylor  

A Stacey, Clerk, and 24 members of the community  
 
 
Apologies were given from Cllr Small 
 
Acceptance of the minutes from the meeting of the F &GP meeting on 12th January  2017 as a 
true record.  Proposed Cllr Lyon    & seconded Cllr Taylor  all Cllrs in favour.  

 
Meadow Committee Report 
No meeting has taken place – Lease update was given.  Offer from Mr Chapman regarding 
giving back the meadow for another piece of land in return – Clerk to advise no.   

 
Neighbourhood Plan Working Party 
Cllr Hovenden confirmed that the consultant  will be available from  14th March.  
 
Transparency Working Party Report   
No meeting – update in main meeting  
 
Emergency Planning Working Party Report 
Cllr Blaydes -  22nd February advised a meeting to take place at 10am.  Cllr Blaydes proposed 
booking the committee room seconded Cllr Taylor. Agreed. 
 
Planning Committee Report 
 Cllr Blaydes has confirmed a date will be advertised for a separate meeting.   
 
Youngs Nursery – TDC advised the piece of land is owned by the parish council – Cllr Hovenden 
advised she is waiting for TDC to confirm.  
 
The meeting was closed at 7.33pm 
 
 
  
 
  
 
 


